
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

   
 

   
 

  
 

     
    

    
   

    
 

  
     

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

    
   

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO: mark.hewett@nngco.com; thomas.correll@nngco.com; 
Brian.Mundt@nngco.com 

March 11, 2025 

Mr. Mark Hewett 
President & CEO 
Northern Natural Gas Company 
1111 S. 103rd Street 
Omaha, Nebraska 68124 

RE: CPF 3-2024-012-NOPV 

Dear Mr. Hewett: 

On April 5, 2024, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) issued 
to Northern Natural Gas Company (NNG) a Final Order pursuant to 49 CFR § 190.213.  This 
Order included a Compliance Order and Civil Penalty assessment. Based on our review of the 
documentation provided and confirmation of payment of the civil penalty, it has been determined 
that NNG has complied with the terms of this Order. 

Accordingly, this case is now closed, and no further action is contemplated with respect to the
matters involved in this case. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory A. Ochs 
Director, Central Region, Office of Pipeline Safety 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 

cc: Brian Mundt, VP Operations, NNG, brian.mundt@nngco.com 
Thomas Correll, Director, Pipeline Safety, NNG, thomas.correll@nngco.com 
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